Watts Remy

From: Michael Manzulli <manzulli@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:59 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Rep Mitchell

Subject: Support for SB931 and SB926

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee:

As a small woodlot owner and coastal resident surrounded by timber lands, | urge you to Support SB931 and SB926.
These are smart and responsible bills that protect our communities, public health, and drinking water.

Thank you,
Michael Manzulli

Michael Manzulli

80285 Woodland Heights
Arch Cape, OR 97102
503.440.7862



